RECEIVED
MAR 16 2023

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602

Dear Public Service Commission,

| am writing this letter to you to recommend that you do not approve Bluegrass
Water Utility Operating Company’s 15.6% raise on wastewater service.

| live in the Homestead community in Scott County and our monthly wastewater
rates are much higher than Georgetown City wastewater rates. My monthly bill
from Bluegrass Water UOC is currently $85.97 and their proposed rate hike
would raise my bill to $99.37, a 15.6% monthly price increase.

As you know, GMWSS have already raised their water rates. | live on Social
Security income and it becomes increasingly difficult to meet these monthly
utility bills. | strongly urge you to deny Bluegrass Water UOC’s 15.6% increase
for the people who live in Homestead. We cannot afford this increase at this
time.

If you would like to contact me directly, | am at ||l Or email me at

/Georgetown, KY 40324





